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September 25, 2024   
 

James Hackett 
H & L Planning & Development 
354 Cypress Drive #6 Ave, Ste  
Tequesta, FL  33469 
 

RE:  CONFIRMATION OF APPLICATION WITHDRAWAL  
 

Dear James Hackett: 
 

This letter is to confirm the withdrawal of the following application pursuant to your 
attached request. 

Application: Catoe Residences, Z-2024-00318 

Control: Catoe Residences, 2024-00062 

Request Date: September 24, 2024] 

Refund requests may be submitted to the Zoning Director for consideration, and 
are subject to established Policies and Procedures Memos. 

If you have any questions and/or require further information, please contact 
Lorraine Fuster Santana, at 561-233-5240 or LFusterSantana@pbc.gov. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Wendy N. Hernández 
Deputy Zoning Director 
 
Attachment:  Request for withdrawal by Applicant/Agent 
 
C: Lisa Amara, Zoning Director 

Wendy N. Hernández, Deputy Zoning Director 
Carlos Torres, AIA, Principal Site Planner 
Lorraine Fuster Santana, Site Planner II 
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